
The Bridge
 First Presbyterian Church of Granbury        

               The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, and self-control.  Galatians 5:22-23   

September 2025 

Pastor’s Pen...  
Rev. Angela Madden Scott, Pastor, Spiritual Leader, Teaching Elder  

 

Dear Visionaries of Christ at First Presbyterian, 
 

There is an old Indian legend about a father and his three sons. He pointed to a high mountain 
many miles away and ordered the sons to climb up the mountain as far as they could and to bring 
back a memento of their adventure. One son returned with a rare flower. The second son came 
back with a rare rock. The third son returned and said “I climbed to the top and I brought back a 
vision of the sea.” That is the most important of all; for if you have the vision, you can cultivate the 
flowers and quarry the rocks. In this particular case, it led them to build canoes and sail to a more 
fruitful and habitable island. With no vision, their lives were a restricted existence. (Adapted from 
Making the Most of Life from A to Z by Leroy Brownlow). 
 
God’s vision for us is most visible in Christ. Jesus, a visionary, gave us the vision in Mark 16: 15, 
16 “Go you into all the world and preach the gospel to every creature.” In Hebrews 5: 14 we hear 
that our ‘senses are exercised to discern both good and evil.’ We have to see beyond outward  
appearances. Likewise, to ‘see the opportunities’ as talked about in Galatians 6:10, we have to 
open our eyes and have a vision. 
      What is your vision for Granbury First Presbyterian Church? 

 
I have heard it said that ‘one forward view is worth a thousand hindsights.’ True vision has no worth 
or value if it is unaided by a dreaming heart and a willing and courageous desire. 
 
What do you see on the horizon? 
Let the Session and me, know what your hopes, dreams, and visions are. Remember, Adam and 
Eve had a short view of life—and this ultimately failed them (Genesis 3:6).   
 

Here is what I am already seeing… 
More people engaging in mission as a result of ongoing partnerships with the Rainbow Room, 

Meals on Wheels, Mission Granbury, the Housing Authority, and People Helping People 
10 children and youth are planning to attend Winter Retreat at Camp Gilmont 
Presby Kids for Elementary Age will start September 17 at 4:30 p.m. This is an entirely organic 

and new venture in Christian Education 
Sunday Learning and Weekly Christian Education opportunities abound for 2025-2026 
The homebound find connection through the Homebound Communion Team  
The Admin Building has received ramps (thanks to the Property Team) that allow for people  
     challenged by mobility to find a place to serve on Committees and feel included with the rest 

of the faith family 
 
In Christian Love, 
Pastor Angela 
 
 

What great opportunities do you see for this congregation? 
What makes you smile about your Faith Family? 



Prayer of the Month  

The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23      
Gloria Mitchell, Coordinator   

Worship 
   The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace ,patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23                   

     Pat Luley, Elder   

Elder In Charge September 

Ann Mitchell 

Worship Attendance 

August 2025 

  In Person  On Line  

Aug.     3       96           39  

Aug.   10        88       23 

Aug.   17        95           25 

Aug.   24       90          20 

September Sermon Texts and Titles   

Sept. 7       “Blending into the World”   
                       Psalm 139:1-6, 13-18; Luke 14:25-33 
Sept. 14     “Are you Displaced?”  
                 Psalm 51:1-10; Luke 15:1-10 
Sept. 21      “Life’s Slippery Slopes 
                 Psalm 79:1-9; Luke 16:1-13  
Sept. 28      “Salute de la Vita” Evangelism Emphasis 
                        Psalm 146; I Timothy 6:6-10; Luke 16:19-31 
 

FUN Circle  

The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23      
Gloria Mitchell, Coordinator   

 "God always answers prayers, but sometimes we're so focused on our answers  
that we miss His answers"  

 

 I don't remember where I read that, but here is a quote my brother, Tom, recently wrote: "When 
your heart is open, your prayer requests are not always answered. Often what 
you get is something better. Our challenge is to recognize something better.” 
 

 Dear God, thank you that we can always come to you with our problems and 
ask for your help. Please help us recognize your answers even when they're not 
the ones we expected, and help us realize they are often better than what we 
thought we needed. 
 

In Christ's name we pray, Amen. 

We hope you’ll join us for FUN Circle each month. If you are a new member or visiting and thinking of  
joining our church, it’s an excellent opportunity to meet others. You may also learn some wonderful recipes 
from members at our pot-luck lunches. Listed below are the activities and person/s in charge. Activities begin 
at 10:30 am, in Fellowship Hall. 

FUN CIRCLE 2025-2026 
Sept. 24 Make bracelets, pot-luck lunch, Brenda & Linda A.  
   We will have supplies for all who want to make a stretchy bracelet. (or you can bring your own beads or an 
   old piece of jewelry you would like to repurpose)  
Oct. 22  Create Christmas cards, pot-luck lunch, Kay & Gloria 
Nov. 13  Rose Garden Tea Room/mercantile, Vicki  
Dec. 12  Lunch with Presbyterian Women 
Jan. 28  Bunko and pot-luck lunch, Beverly 
Feb. 25  Science & History Museum and eat out, Stephanie 
Mar. 25 Spring fashion show, pot-luck lunch, Linda S. 
Apr. 22  Gardening, Gloria & Gwen 
May 27  Plan for next season, eat out, Gloria & Gwen 



Outreach and Mission 
                   The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23   

                                                                                                                                           Connie Darne’, Elder 

Our Mission: It is our calling to share the good news of the Gospel through generous outreach and hospitality,  

nurturing worship and study, compassionate care and fellowship, striving together to faithfully discern God’s will for 

the ministry of First Presbyterian Church in this world. 

PEACE & GLOBAL WITNESS SPECIAL OFFERING 
 

 We will receive the Peace & Global Witness Special Offering on Sunday, October 5, 2025.  Offering  
envelopes will be inserted in the bulletin that day.  If you prefer to give prior to October 5, you can write on 
your check or the offering envelope in the pew, “P & GW Special Offering.” 
 Local congregations retain 25% of the offering received for use in the local community.  The Outreach & 
Mission Committee has voted to donate our 25% to the Hood County Meals on Wheels program. You will be 
receiving weekly Minute for Mission emails describing this special offering.  
 
LOCAL OUTREACH & MISSION NEWS 
 

Meals on Wheels (MoW) - Hood County:   Last fall we solicited volunteers to deliver meals with the MOW 
program in our community.  We were successful in receiving four new volunteers to serve alongside other 
members who have volunteered with this program for several years, both here and in other locations.   The 
feedback I have received has been very positive about this experience.   Other news has not been quite so 
positive.  It seems the funding that this program relies on has been reduced by more than 50% in FY 2025, 
resulting in a cut-back to the number of meals being provided to home-bound clients.  There are residents in 
our community who rely on this service as their primary source of food. If you would like more information or 
to donate, please contact the Hood County Senior Center, Executive Director, Meredith Corrigan, or MoW 
Coordinator, Lindsey Powell at 817 573-5533, or by mail, Hood County Committee on Aging, 501 E. Moore 
Street, Granbury, TX  76048. 
 
 

Habitat for Humanity:  We have been notified by Habitat for Humanity that we do not need to provide lunch 
in September.  We will provide lunch on October 22, 2025.  
 
People Helping People Thanksgiving Food Drive:  Thank you for your generous donations to the PHP 
Thanksgiving Food Drive.   

 



Christian Education  
    The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, and self-control Gal. 5:22-23                

Julie Dean, Elder         

 

    

September 7, 9:00 a.m. Rally Day, Continental Breakfast and Intergenerational 

Sunday School Class. 

Exciting New Things are Happening at First Pres! 

All Sunday School classes will resume on September 14, 2025, 9:00 a.m. 
 

Growing In Faith Class 
September 14-December 28, 2025 Lead by Richard McCarthy and Greg Gifford, The Great Courses  
lessons by Molly Worthen titled “The History of Christianity II: From the Reformation to the Modern  
Megachurch.” For nearly 2,000 years, the Christian faith has remained at or near the center of Western 
moral debate and conceptions of human identity. It has both shaped history and responded to history, 
showing an extraordinary adaptability within greatly differing cultures. Discover the phenomenal story of 
Christianity in all its remarkable diversity and complex dimensions. This class meets in the Adult Sunday 
School Classroom in Fellowship Hall. 
 

Seekers Class   
September 14-November 23, 2025 Jay Bole will lead in this study of the book, “The Prayer of Unwanting: 
How the Lord's Prayer Helps Us Get Over Ourselves--and Why That Might Be a Good Thing” by David  
Williams. Novelist and pastor David Williams leads us toward a new encounter with the prayer Jesus taught 
us to pray. Prayed through millennia by believers in groups and alone, the Lord's Prayer speaks precisely to 
our age. Jesus taught his followers this prayer for a reason, and this same prayer rings true to those of us 
with a hunch that our desires are being endlessly manufactured, manipulated, and managed. With stories 
from scripture, whimsical anecdotes, and pastoral wisdom, Williams guides us into profound interaction with 
each line of the Lord's Prayer. Questions and ideas for ways to experience the Lord's Prayer can facilitate 
and deepen group conversation and individual prayer. There's power in the Lord's Prayer, Williams testifies, 
even if it's a power we have yet to understand. Copies of this book will be  
available in class. This class meets in the Adult Sunday School Classroom in Fellowship Hall. 
Other interesting topics are already planned for the season of Advent and into 2026. 

          
 

 
 
Wednesday Theologians 

For the next 6 months our men's group, Wednesday Theologians, will utilize a video series called “THE 
LIVES OF GREAT CHRISTIANS” by William Cook, PhD. For many, Christianity is the daily effort to live 
one's faith in every moment. This course introduces you to those who have done so over the centuries, 
those Professor William Cook calls "superstars of faith.” This class meets every Wednesday at noon in the 
Conference Room in the Administration Building.                                 
     



Evangelism and Youth 
                   The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23    
                                                                                 Ann Mitchell, Elder 

 
 
 
 
 
Presby Kids 

Our new children’s program, “Presby Kids” will begin meeting every Wednesday, 4:30-5:45 p.m. beginning  
September 17, 2025. The program, led by Bianca Brownfield and Nancy Bennett, will be a recap of the  
previous Sunday school lesson through art and music. A light dinner will be served. Be watching for children 
using their talents to praise God in worship and creative displays of art! This class meets in Fellowship Hall. 
 

Children’s Sunday School- We begin year two of the Growing in Grace and Gratitude series led by  
Susan Younk and Claudia Southern. Each session embraces children in the grace of God through  
engagement with the Bible that echoes reformed worship: gathering in God’s grace, responding in gratitude, 
and loving and serving God. This class meets in the Children’s Sunday School Classroom in Fellowship Hall. 

 

 
 
 

 
Pastor’s Brown Bag Bible Study- Gather with Pastor Angela to study the  

lectionary for the upcoming Sunday. Bring your lunch and a Bible every Tuesday at noon.  The upcom-
ing six-week series begins October 14 and will continue through November 18. This class meets in the 
Conference Room in the Administration Building.  
 

 

 

 

Presbyterian Women -The first General Meeting is September 12. Monthly Bible Study led by 
Nancy Bennett is held on the first Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m.  Beginning on September 17, Book 

Circle meets the third Wednesday of each month. FUN Circle meets in Fellowship Hall on the fourth  
Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m. beginning September 24. 

 August is such an exciting month. The Youth of the church are planning their October 19  
Youth-led church service and a lunch afterwards in the Fellowship Hall. They will be serving a Baked 
Potato Bar with all the trimmings! They wish to thank the members of the church for all their  
support in helping them attend camps this past summer.  
 

 We are also in the talking stages of inviting a division of Young Life to come to First Presbyterian 
Granbury. The main focus of Capernaum is to meet needs of special needs children in our  
community.  
 

 We are also working on a program to invite GHS choir students to join our choir in exchange for 
a small stipend.  
 

 With everyone’s help, we hope to have FPC a hub of fun and excitement in sharing our gifts and 
talents with not only our members, but also the wider community.  



Fellowship                                                   
     The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23       
                                                                                                                                         Beverly McKusick, Elder 

 I know it's hard to believe, but the rummage sale is less 
than a month away. This month we will be handing out fliers 
about the sale and volunteer sign up sheets. If you have not 
volunteered before, you're missing out on a lot of fun.  
 These are important dates to put on your calendar.  
September 28th after church will be Fellowship Hall set 
up, and you can drop off donations until 2pm that day.  
 September 29th, 30th and October 1st you can drop 
off donations between 8am and 4pm. There will be no  
donations accepted on October 2nd.  
  

SALE DATES:   October 3rd between 8am and 4pm   
         October 4th between 8am and 2pm 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE DONATION CHANGES FOR THIS SALE.  
 

  ACCEPTED DONATIONS: clothing, shoes, hats, belts, jewelry, holiday decorations,  
outdoor tools and small outdoor furniture, small kitchen appliances, and small furniture that is easy 
to move.  
 

  NOT ACCEPTED DONATIONS: linens, any glass items, knickknacks, kitchen items,  
pictures or wall art, no electronics, computers, copiers, baskets, and no personal care items. If you 
have been to one of the rummage sales before, we are basically not taking anything that would be in 
the large Sunday school room or the small kids’ Sunday school room.  
 
Thank you for all of your support. 
 

 September is a month of big changes. The kids are back in school, all of our church activities are 
starting back up, there is the hope of cooler weather, and the big holidays are rapidly approaching. 
The Fellowship committee has been busy planning for upcoming events. Please put these dates on 
your calendar: 
 

  October 3rd and 4th is the fall rummage sale.  (see below) 
 

 October 12th is the flu vaccine clinic after services that day. There will be a sign up sheet in the 
sanctuary. This will only be for the flu shot.  
 

 October 26th is the big Halloween pizza party, costumes optional. There will be lots of games 
and prizes.  
 

 November 8th First Presbyterian church will host a craft fair. I know a lot of you do crafts but 
have no outlet to sell them. This is your opportunity. There is a small cost to each vendor. For church 
members it is $20 for an 8ft table and $15 for a 6ft table. We can also work with you if you don't 
need that much space. To secure a space, please let Beverly McKusick know by October 12th. If we 
have any tables left after that date, we will open it up to nonmembers. The cost for nonmembers will 
be $25 for an 8ft table and $20 for a 6ft table. Since you must have a health permit to sell 
food, no food can be sold. We will be advertising this in several different media. As a vendor, you 
will be responsible for all of your sale transactions. 
 

 The money made from the rental of table space will be donated to PW for local charities. So start 
crafting and get ready for a great event. If you have any questions or want to secure a table, contact 
Beverly at 512-538-5966.  



Presbyterian Women                                                  
    The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23   
 

                                                   Robbie Monaghan, Moderator                   

 The first meeting of Presbyterian Women will be on September 12 at 10:00am.   
The schedule for the  remaining year will behanded out at this meeting. 
 

 Please bring a picture of yourself, ranging in age from infant to 5th 
grade. The person achieving the most matches wins a prize! After the meeting, it’s 
out to lunch at Chicken Salad Chick.      



Congregational Care 
  The fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, and self-control  Gal. 5:22-23         
                                                                                                                                       Susan Younk Kidd, Elder 

 

CARE/RETIREMENT FACILITIES  
 

AVIVA, Granbury:         MERCY HOMES, Granbury: 
Dolores Groom, John Cheney      Rita Hart 
 

DISCOVERY VILLAGE, Lewisville:     STEVENSON OAKS, Fort Worth:     
Marty and Ruth Gump        Ted and Trish Gollar 
 

GOOD SAMARITAN AT LAKE FOREST, Denton:            THE COURTYARDS, Granbury: 
Juanita Morgan         Margie Randles 
 

LEWISVILLE ESTATES, Lewisville:     WATERVIEW at Lake Granbury: 
Fran Smith          Dave & Julie Barnett, Ted Dolan, Anna Stubbs, Bill Wood 
 
 

MEMBERS DEALING WITH  ONGOING HEALTH ISSUES AT HOME: 
Ann Mc.   Dave B.   Bill W.          Carl D.          Carol G.        Claire M.         
Dolores G.       Donna C .  Felicia P.  Gladys L.  Jack S.   Janice R.     
Jo Beth R.       Larry W.            Margie R.        Peter G.   Rita H.          Ted G. 
 

WE MOURN THE PASSING OF OUR BELOVED MEMBER WANDA LOWE. We pray for her family 
and friends at this difficult itme. 
 

THOSE GRIEVING THE LOSS OF LOVED ONES: Gail Deckert and family on the loss of her  
brother-in-law, Cassius Disbrow. 
 

SPECIAL CONCERNS FOR OUR CHURCH FRIENDS/FAMILY/ MEMBERS 
Addie W., 17, who has leukemia.     
Barbara S., Bother and sister-in-law who are experiencing health issues.  
Brother of Tom S., who has cancer.  
Carl, cousin of Linda N., terminal cancer. 
Dave B., as deals with health issues. 
Donna C., who has been in the hospital. 
Gardener D. recovering from a fall and broken collar bone. 
Greg M. As he recovers from surgery and health issues.  
Jack S., as he prepares for two surgeries of the brain to place stimulators to help with Parkinson’s.  
Janice R., as she deals with recurring invasive cancer. 
Joyce H., as she has procedures to try to halt the loss of her sight. 
Karen S., as she continues treatment for heart issues. 
Margie R., as she navigates health issues. 
Marlin M., as he is treated for lymphoma. 
Max J. recovering from a fall. 
Max & Ruth Ann, prayer for Joan & grandson Miles.  
Maylene B., who is suffering from vertigo. 
Nicole, as she deals with surgical questions. 
Pat L’s. great nephew, Julian and family, as he goes through brain surgery to remove 2 tumors. 
Sandi R. has cancer and is receiving chemotherapy.  
Terry M. (Sylvia H.), as he deals with health issues.             
 
 
SPECIAL BLESSINGS: Gladys and Lee Lennington are the happy grandparents of twins Oliver James and 
Samuel Wade. 
 
Vanessa and Derek Faulkner were delighted to welcome a new granddaughter Sage Kay Lowrey. 
    
 

For those hurting and in pain, we ask your blessing and your healing. We also ask your blessing for the  
caretakers struggling to help their loved ones with patience and perseverance. Give them strength for the days 
ahead and help them to feel your love and grace. In Christ we pray.  
    

                                                                                Continued... 



2 Jack and Connie Gilmore 

3    Jim and Joanne Wallis 

7    Gary and Peggy Lewis 

8    Marty and Ruth Gump 

14  Howard and Brenda Hafner 

22 John and Karen Stahlman 

26 Doug and Paula Jones 

27 Doug and Sheila Wood-Hickman 

Congregational Care continued... 

If you know of anyone who needs to be contacted for a care or concern, or if you would like us to bring you 
home communion, please email me at susanyounk@gmail.com or contact Gail at the church office.   
 

If you need transportation to a doctor’s appointment, etc., please contact the church office, Tim Bennett, Dan 
Crise, or Susan Younk.  We are pleased to help.    
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank those of you who have helped with caring for our members,  
giving of time and talents. We have folks sending out cards to our sick, homebound and those grieving.   
Others are volunteering to provide transportation to doctor appointments or to make meals for those  
recovering.  We have volunteers going with us to take communion or gifts to the homebound.  The list goes 
on and on, but I want you to know what a blessing you are  to me and our church family. 

“Truly, I say to you, as you did it to one of the least of these my brothers,  
you did it to me.” Matthew 25:40 

3    Marty Gump 

5 Lori Collinsworth 

6 Brenda Staples 

8 Gladys Lennington 

9 Barbara Buffalow 

10 Jack Burton 

      Sabrina Brownfield 

11   Les Staples 

14 Peter Garland 

15 Jean Goody 

      Raye Kliemann 

16 Meg Moore 

19 Ann McLaughlin 

21 Matt Naper 

      Nathaniel Copeland 

23 Donna McCleery 

24 Tommy McHaney 

28 Brenda Towers 

30 John Stahlman 

 

 

 

Dear FPC family, 
     Thank you for all the love, kind 
words, cards, memorial gift donations, 
and plant—so many expressions of 
Sympathy you shared with me on the 
death of my brother-in-law. 
 I appreciate you all so very much. 
Gail Deckert 



August Highlights! 
Parents’ Night Out 
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August Highlights! 

Pizza Party Game Night! 

NEW PARKING LOT! 



2025 Session Leaders First Presbyterian Church 
 
 

Rev. Angela Madden Scott - Moderator    Susan Younk  - Congregational Care    Connie Darne’ - Outreach and Mission 
Scoash Moore - Clerk of Session                Darin Smith - Long Range Planning    Pat Luley - Worship 
Daren Hardin - Property Elder          Vanessa Faulkner - Stewardship     Linda Somervill - New Membership       
Julie Dean - Christian Education     Ann Mitchell - Evangelism/Youth          Stephanie Mosley - Administration 
     

Session Highlights 
 

 The Faith Family is blessed by the capable and dynamic leadership of 13 Spiritual Elders and  
Treasurer. 
 

 The Session met on Tuesday, August 19. Thanks to the Fellowship team, the leaders break 
bread together and fuel their bodies ahead of time for the energy to lead and discern the spirit’s 
movement better together. 
 

 Elder Mosley began the meeting with a beautiful prayer for discernment. 
 

 A lovely thank you note from Camp Gilmont was read.  The church generously supported 10 
campers in various Camps and retreats this summer. 
 

 The names of the 35 individuals who have joined the church since January 2024 were read out 
loud and with appreciation for God’s blessings. 
 

 The Treasurer, Earl Darne, is in the process of completing the annual review of the financials 
for 2024. He is doing this with the Administration Elder.  The most recent review was conducted for 
the calendar year 2020. 
 

 The Treasurer, Earl Darne, agreed to serve another year as Treasurer through 2026.  
 

 A contract for the asphalt was approved.  The work will begin August 20.  The Fellowship Hall 
Roof will be completed this week. 
 

 Many other projects (Sanctuary exterior painting, lighting replaced in Admin, Sanctuary  
foundation repairs done, ramps installed at ADMIN, locks replaced for Fellowship and Memorial 
Halls) have been completed (please thank the Property Team). 
 

 A motion prevailed to move $150,000 from the general endowment fund for the deductible 
portion of the Roof Repairs ($41,000) and general operating expenses.   
 

 A Youth Fund will be used to help send 10 kids that are registered for Winter Camp. 
 

 Christian Education made 10 motions, and they are highlighted in the September newslet-
ter.  18 Adults were approved to teach children and adult Sunday School. 
 

 A Wednesday evening Children’s program for Elementary School age children will begin:   
Presby Kids.  The Wednesday program starts on 9/17 at 4:30 pm and will run until 5:45 pm. with a 
light supper and leadership by Bianca Brownfield and Nancy Bennett.  The children will learn the 
Bible stories from Sunday School via art and music.  Security will be present.  They will share on 
Children’s Sabbath.   
 

 Winter VBS will take place January 5-7 in the morning with security present.   
 

 An Arts and Crafts Fair will take place in Fellowship Hall November 8 hosted by the Fellowship 
Team.  The RSVP for table for congregants is October 15.  Table space $20 for an 8-foot table and 
$15 for a 6-foot table. After the 15th, table space will be open to community vendors/artists for $25 
for an 8-foot table and $20 for a 6-foot table. 
 
The meeting was closed with a benediction and the Lord’s Prayer.   



 

Christian Education 
Hosts Breakfast!  

9 am,  
 

Sept. 7, 2025 
 

Sunday School  
Kickoff  

Sunday, September 28 
10:00 am 



Sunday, October 26th, 
5:00 pm, Fellowship Hall 
Pizza Party Game Night,  

Costumes Optional 
All Are Welcome! 

 

Saturday, Nov. 8th 
$20 for an 8ft table  
 $15 for a 6ft table 

Watch for More  
Information  in the  

coming weeks! 

Kids Lead in Worship! 

October 19, 2025  

Fundraiser for Kids Camps 

Kids will be serving a Baked  

Potato bar after worship 

~free will donation~ 
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First Presbyterian Church of Granbury 

202 W. Pearl St. 

Granbury, TX 76048 

 

To: 

 

To celebrate your birthday (or that of a family 

member or friend), and in  thanksgiving for God’s 

gift of grace, please consider making a gift of your 

own in the amount of $1 for each year of your (or 

your honoree’s) life, to sustain the permanent  

endowment funds of the church.  
Have you considered the Church in your  

Will or Legacy plans? 

 

 

Worship Online:  fpcgranbury.org/live/        

 

Join us on Facebook: facebook.com/fpcgranbury           

 

https://fpcgranbury.org/live/
https://www.facebook.com/fpcgranbury
https://www.facebook.com/fpcgranbury
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPAyW8iw7jEqtjlCDoHRHCg

